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DATE: January 26,2010 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 
Dorothy E. Menasco, Chief Deputy Commission Clerk, Office of Commission 
Clerk 

FROM: 

RE: 
Anna R. Williams, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel &,d 
Docket No. 090529-E1 - Petition to include costs associated with the extended 
power uprate project in base rates, by Florida Power & Light Company. 

Please include the attached email in the record (i.e. document numbered) in Docket No. 090529- 
El. Thank you. 
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Anna Williams 

From: 

Sent: 

To: Anna Williams 

cc: 

LOWE, AMY [Amy.Lowe@fpl.com] on behalf of Anderson, Bryan [Bryan.Anderson@fpl.com] 

Friday, January 22,2010 3:57 PM 

Lisa Bennett; Martha Brown; Jean Hartman; sugarman@sugarmansusskind,wm; 
mbraswell@sugarmansusskind.com; Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us; mcglothlin.joseph@leg.state.fl.us; 
swright@yvlaw.net; jlavia@yvlaw.net; kwiseman@andrewskurth.com; 
msundback@andrewskurth.com; jspina@andrewskurth.com; lisapurdy@andrewskurth.com; 
linomendiola@andrewskurth.com; meghangriffiths@andrewskurth.com; jmoyle@kagmlaw.com; 
vkaufman@kagmlaw.com; jmcwhirter@mac-law.cm; Brian Armstrong; tips@fpscreports.com; 
cecilia.bradley@myfloridalegal.com; sda@trippscott.com; Tamela Perdue; 
shayla.mcneill@tyndall.af.mil; richardb@gtlaw.com; Mary.Smallwood@Ruden.com; James Brew; 
Charles Rehwinkel; Kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us; mcglothlin.joseph@leg.state.fl.us; Paul Lewis; John T. 
Burnett; RMiller@pcsphosphate.wm; Keino Young; J. Michael Walls ; Dianne Triplett; 
'alex.glenn@pgnmail.com'; E. Leon Jacobs; eroach@mcguirewoods.com; 
gadavis@enviroattorney.corn; jwhitlock@enviroattorney.com; mbernier@carItonfields.com 

Subject: Docket 090529 - Gantry Crane Revenue Requirements 

Anna, 

I am writing to let you know that FPL performed the computations necessary to determine whether the gantry 
crane revenue requirement subject to approval in this proceeding is sufficient by itself to change base rates. 
The answer is no, it is not. Therefore FPL will not be revising i ts  rate case compliance filing to change proposed 
rates. Of course, the revenue requirement for the gantry crane will be reflected prospectively in FPL's 
surveillance reporting and in the computation of the next NCRC base rate filing, which is likely to  occur late in 
2010. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Bryan S. Anderson 
Managing Attorney 
Florida Power & Light 
Authorized House Counsel # 219511 

1/26/2010 


